## CITYOFVENICE

## Office of the Mayor

## **Interoffice Memorandum**

TO:

City Council

Lori Stelzer, City Clerk Ed Lavallee, City Manager David Persson, City Attorney

FROM:

Mayor John Holic

RE:

**Advisory Board Appointments** 

DATE:

November 14, 2017

Attached is the listing of current appointments to advisory boards. Please indicate your preference for liaison and board appointments for the coming year. In addition, I am sending emails to all Board Chairs to see if they would like a change of liaison or if they have no preference.

Please return the attached listing of appointments with your preference listed at least 1 thru 5 by November 24, 2017 and I will do my best to fill your top requests but cannot guarantee positions.

Thank you.

JH/mb

Attachment